
 

REMINDER: MEDIA ADVISORY 
Minister Mokonyane to welcome the Cuban engineers this afternoon 

15 February 2015 

The Minister of Water and Sanitation Ms Nomvula Mokonyane, together with her Deputy Mrs 

Pamela Tshwete and the DWS Director-General Mrs Margaret-Ann Diedricks will this 

afternoon officially welcome the 35 Cuban engineers seconded to South Africa within the 

framework of the co-operation agreement signed on 09 September 2013.  

 

The Cuban engineers will first undergo a two week long induction course and thereafter be 

placed at their different stations either at the DWS head office or in the provinces.  

 

The ceremony will unfold as follows: 

 

Date: 15 February 2015 
Venue: The Sheraton Hotel, Pretoria 
Time: 13h00 
 

All media are invited. 

 

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 
 
For more information contact: Sputnik Ratau at 0828742942 
 
For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 
www.dwa.gov.za 

 

 


